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FROM THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA  

BOARD OF PSYCHOLOGY 
Please share this information with colleagues or other interested parties 

 
1. The District of Columbia Board of Psychology (“the Board”) is forming a voluntary 

subcommittee, who will review the current laws and regulations and make 
recommendations to the Board as it updates its laws and regulations for psychologists and 
psychology associates. The Board welcomes the participation of clinical, applied, and 
school practitioners as well as other stakeholders. 

 
TIME COMMITTMENT 

• The subcommittee work will begin in January 2018 and is 
expected to conclude by May 2018. 

• The subcommittee will meet at least monthly for 2-4 hours. 
- If selected to serve you will be notified by the Board and 

informed of meeting times and dates. 
 
If you are interested in being considered to serve on the voluntary subcommittee, please 
submit a resume along with a short statement indicating the current client population you 
work with and why you want to participate on this group to Fatima.abby@dc.gov by 
Friday, November 24, 2017.  

 

2. REMINDER: Current renewal (2017) ends December 31, 2017.  
• At the next renewal (2019), which covers January 1, 2018 – December 31, 2019, 

psychologists and psychology associates licensees must still complete thirty (30) 
contact hours of continuing education. Of the thirty (30) hours, three (3) hours 
must be in ethics and two (2) hours must be in LGBTQ competence. Fifteen (15) 
hours of the thirty (30) hours must be live/in person programs; the remaining 
fifteen hours may be online.   

 

3. The Board monthly meetings (Open Session only) are open for the public to attend.  
Board meetings are held the second Thursday of each quarter (January, April, July, and 
October). View https://doh.dc.gov/node/160282 for additional information.  

 

4. If you are interested in serving on the Board contact the Mayor’s Office of Talent and 
Appointments (MOTA) at Elizabeth.keeton@dc.gov or on 202-724-7665 for an 
application to fill the current vacancy (1 psychologist).  
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